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Our tax burden is already too high.  This bill does not serve the citizens of this state, 

your constituents.  We don't believe you need more money, we believe you need to 

manage better the money you already have.  Promises about transportation 

improvements in the past haven't been kept, though the money was given.  We don't 

believe the promises being made now.  Don't burden this state with further taxes to 

fund promises that won't be kept.   


